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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Town Manager 
 
FROM:  Chief of Police 
 
DATE:  March 27, 2025 
 
RE:  Request to accept donation of $1,000.00 from Phantom Fireworks  

_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phantom Fireworks has donated $1,000.00 (one thousand dollars) to the Seabrook Police 
Department.  I request that the Board accept this generous donation in support of the 
Department. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      
Brett J. Walker, Chief of Police 
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